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Miss Amanda and Miss Nancy 
 
 

The	month	of	February	sure	did	fly	by;	it’s	hard	to	believe	that	spring	break	will	be	upon	us	in	
just	a	few	weeks.		I	know	we	are	all	looking	forward	to	the	warm	weather	again.		
	
Thank	you	to	all	the	parents	that	brought	in	a	special	card	or	treat	for	Valentine’s	Day.		The	
children	really	got	excited	that	they	had	a	whole	bag	of	goodies	to	take	home.	
	
	
Favorite	Activity:		During	our	Transportation	week	the	children	enjoyed	rolling	cars	down	a	
ramp.		We	could	change	the	angle	of	the	ramp	to	explore	how	far	the	cars	would	go	depending	
on	the	height	of	the	ramp.		We	also	played	with	different	size	roads	and	vehicles.		The	children	
practiced	sorting	our	vehicles	by	whether	they	should	go	on	land,	air,	or	water.	
	
Valentine’s	week	brought	lots	of	fun	with	hearts.		We	guessed	how	many	hearts	were	in	a	jar	
and	then	counted	them,	we	played	a	visual	discrimination	matching	game	with	valentine	cards,	
and	we	went	on	a	heart	hunt	around	the	classroom.	
	
Dinosaur	week	brought	us	fun	digging	for	dinosaur	fossils	in	our	sensory	table.		We	had	
“fossils”	buried	in	sand	and	the	children	used	rakes,	shovels,	and	sifters	to	find	them.		The	most	
fun	was	when	we	pretended	to	stomp	around	like	a	dinosaur	and	roar	as	loud	as	we	could!		We	
learned	that	extinct	means	we	don’t	see	dinosaurs	anymore,	that	they	have	all	died	and	are	not	
coming	back.	
	
In	the	area	of	Literacy	we	have	been	using	Unifix	Cubes	to	create	letters	of	the	alphabet.	
	
March	22:	Flannel	Day-	wear	your	flannel	shirt	if	you	have	one!	
	
Themes	for	March:	Dr.	Seuss,	St.	Patrick’s	Day/Leprechauns,	and	Community	Helpers	
	
Spring	Break:		Just	a	reminder	that	spring	break	starts	the	week	of	March	26th.		Class	resumes	
Tuesday,	April	2nd.	
 


